
 

 
 

19th March 2024 
  
  

  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

         World War Two Escape Room 
  

  
On Monday 22nd April, the Year 5 children will take part in a World War Two themed 
‘Escape Room’ activity in school. This is an immersive learning experience that promotes 
problem solving, logical reasoning and teamwork. It will also help the children to understand 
what the life of a child would have been like during the war.  
  
In order to facilitate this excellent learning opportunity, we are requesting a contribution of 
£7.50 per child towards the cost. A Parent Pay item will appear on your account and from 
here we also ask that you provide consent to take part. If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions the workshop will have to be cancelled. If your child is entitled to free school 
meals, you are entitled to the workshop being funded by school. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Miss Calderbank, Miss Cawley and Mr Wheeldon 
 
 
 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 


